
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Friday 25th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Since returning to school following the last lockdown, we have worked hard to support our 
parents in terms of our uniform.  
 
However, over the past few weeks, it has been seen that despite the school uniform being 
adhered to, the PE uniform has not.  
 
Sadly, the impact of this has started to show a deterioration in behaviours and learning choices 
across the school, and therefore, from Monday 28th June, we are returning to our previous 
routine of asking all children to bring in their PE kit to school to change into for their lesson. 
These will then come home on the same day, where they can be washed ready for the next 
week.  
 
PE lessons will remain on the same day for children from Nursery to Year 6 for the rest of this 
academic year. 
 
The PE uniform should consist of  
- plain white tee-shirt 
- plain black or navy shorts or plain black or navy jogging bottoms 
- a plain black or navy jumper (if needed) 
- trainers 
 
 
For reference the school uniform should be 
- Navy jumper or cardigan 
- A white or light blue polo shirt 
- Grey trousers, skirt, shorts or a summer dress with the navy colour 
- Black school shoes 
 
Please continue to ensure that earrings are not worn for their PE day, or if worn, the child is able 
to remove them themselves for safety. Foundation and nursery children should not wear earrings 
at all, due to the continuous provision provided for them throughout the week. A reminder that 
earrings should be no bigger than 5mm in diameter.  
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs R Dinnis and Mr S Wilkins.  

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
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